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Lou Bordeaux

From: Lou Bordeaux
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 10:57 AM
To: Norman Beam
Cc: Lou Bordeaux
Subject: public records response 6/24/2024
Attachments: 2014_11_25_SB_Minutes.pdf; 2014_12_09_SB_Minutes.pdf; 12.23.2014 SB MINUTES.pdf

Good Morning Norm, 
I’ve attached the meeting minutes, as requested. 
There is no record of a contract for the purchase of that property, therefore, none attached. 
This closes this Public Records Request. 
Respectfully, 
 

Lou Bordeaux 
Town Manager 
 

Town of Westminster 
3651 US Route 5 
Po Box 147 
Westminster, VT  05158 
802-722-4255 
www.westminstervt.org 

 















Meeting of the Westminster Selectboard 

Tuesday, December 23, 2014 

 

Present: Chair Nate Stoddard, Peter Barrett, Craig Allen, Toby Young and Paul Banik 

Also Present: Russ Hodgkins, Jan Ameen and St. Rep. David Deen 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. 
 

2. Adjustments to the Agenda: None 
 
 

3. Acceptance of the minutes from the December 9, 2014 meeting. Motion made by Toby, 
seconded by Peter. Passed unanimously. 

 

4. Communications and Public Comment: 
A. Jan Ameen gave a hand out explaining her concerns for the “no trash” vote. Wants the 

Board to re-visit the decision by the voters. She believes this is an unresponsible answer 
to our Town’s needs. 

Discussion 

The Board will stay with their original position, taking the populous vote. 

B. David Deen answered questions concerning the Covered Bridge Rd. stating that FEMA is 
out, but the State is still reviewing our “unique” situation. 

Recommended we invite ANR to come to a meeting to discuss ACT 148 and trash options. 

State education tax was discussed. 

Waste water, water sheds discussed. 

5. New Business:  

Windham Solid Waste Management District Budget- Jan Ameen 

Discussion 

No motion made to accept. 

6. Unfinished Business: 



A. Adopt Expenditures and Revenue Budget, motion was made by Peter to amend the 
expenditure budget to lessen the employee raises from 2.5% to 2.0%, seconded by Paul. 
Vote was 3 to 2, Peter, Paul and Nate, yes. Craig and Toby, no. 

 Motion made by Toby to accept expenditure budget as amended, and to accept the revenue 
budget as written, seconded by Peter. Passed unanimously. 

B. Dedication for Town Report and “Citizen of the Year” , motion made by Toby to enter 
into executive session to discuss and appoint two public figures and invited the Town 
manager to join them. Second by Peter. Passed unanimously. 
 

7. Manager’s Report: 

Russ will be attending a meeting in Montpelier on solid waste, anyone from the Board are 
welcome to attend.  

The Town had to pay $2474.00 to the Vermont Dept. of Taxes from an error made by a former 
Town Manager. 

Formal request made by two residents urging the Board to join “Front Porch Forum” 

The Board declined the request. 

Resident asked Russ to ask the Board if they would consider sending post-cards out to residents 
letting them know of “Special Town Meeting and Votes”. 

The Board declined. 

Request for a donation denied to the Fire Protection Task Force of $100.00. 

Westminster CLA and COD report was handed out for information pertaining to the Lister’s 
office. 

Discussion 

8. Boards and Commissions: 

Conservation Commission Request, the Board asked Russ to invite a committee member from 
the Commission to attend a meeting with details and explanation to the $800.00 donation. 

Nate moved to enter into executive session at 9:47 p.m. 

Out of executive session at 10:05 p.m. decisions made for two public figures. They will be 
announced at Town Meeting Feb. 28, 2015. 

Motion to adjourn @10:10 p.m. 

                                                                     



 

 

                                                                                      Respectfully Submitted, 

 

                                                                                      Toby Young, Clerk 

 

 

                                                          

 

 

 


